
To all Service Providers 
 
 
The Department would like to request all the Service Providers who are issued with orders in the 
name of Public Works to first check the legitimacy of such orders prior to committing to delivery. 
 
The above request is done due to the forever increasing number of fraudulent orders which are 
issued in the name of the Department and most Service Providers falling victims to the scam. 
 
Service Providers are urged to liaise with our Mr Moses Letlhaku at 012 406 1488 or Ms Mildred Pule 
at 012 406 1488 who will confirm the legitimacy of such orders. 
 


